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Happy March Anne Sullivan’s, 

  Wow can you believe it only 4 more months and this year will be over. Thank 
you all for all your hard work and dedication to the Education Program. 

   By now the Units should have received the scholarship applications from the 
students. Please go through and choose one applicant from each type of 
scholarship and forward to District chairmen no later than March 15th. District 
chairmen please forward to Dept. chairman no later than April 1st. 

   And now you think, relax time before End of Year reports. Don’t forget April 
15th is Purple Up Day. Let’s start talking to our local schools and see what we 
can do together to bring awareness to our Military Children.  

  In the meantime, if you have any questions or need some help, please 
contact me anytime. Until next Month, Happy scholarship reading. 

 

Donna Mattox 

909-521-6848 

mikeanddonnamatt@aol.com  


